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Missouri Court Records | StateRecords.orghttps://missouri.staterecords.org/court.php
[bookmark: _Toc2]Article summary:
1. Missouri court records are public records that can be accessed by the general public, with certain exceptions for Juvenile Court records and social records.
2. Court records in Missouri can be obtained through in-person requests at courthouses, mail-in requests, or online searches using the state's court record online portal.
3. Missouri judgment records and bankruptcy records are also accessible to the public, providing information on court decisions and bankruptcy filings.
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Appears moderately imbalanced: The article provides some useful information, but is missing several important points or pieces of evidence that would be required to present the discussed topics in a balanced and reliable way. You are encouraged to seek a more balanced perspective on the presented issues by exploring the provided research topics and looking at different information sources.
[bookmark: _Toc4]Article analysis:
The article titled "Missouri Court Records | StateRecords.org" provides information about accessing court records in Missouri. While the article appears to be informative, there are a few potential biases and missing points of consideration that should be noted.

Firstly, the article mentions that Missouri court records are public records that interested members of the public can access. However, it fails to mention any restrictions or limitations on accessing certain types of court records. For example, Juvenile Court records and social records are not subject to access and inspection by the general public unless through a court order. This omission could lead readers to believe that all court records in Missouri are easily accessible when that is not the case.

Additionally, the article states that third-party websites and organizations offer access to public records and make the search easier. While this may be true, it does not mention any potential risks or concerns associated with using third-party websites for accessing court records. These websites may charge fees or provide incomplete or inaccurate information, which could mislead users.

Furthermore, the article does not explore any counterarguments or alternative perspectives regarding the accessibility of court records in Missouri. It presents only one side of the story, which may give readers a limited understanding of the topic.

Overall, while the article provides some useful information about accessing court records in Missouri, it has potential biases and missing points of consideration that should be taken into account when interpreting its content.
[bookmark: _Toc5]Topics for further research:
· Restrictions on accessing Juvenile Court records in Missouri

· Limitations on accessing social records in Missouri court cases

· Risks and concerns of using third-party websites for accessing Missouri court records

· Fees associated with accessing court records through third-party websites in Missouri

· Accuracy and reliability of information provided by third-party websites for Missouri court records

· Alternative perspectives on the accessibility of court records in Missouri
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